
	

	

TYNEDALE TIGERS JUNIOR CRICKET CLUB 
2022 SEASON REPORT 

 
PLAYING 
 
We ran junior training on Fridays  for U9 - U13, Dynamos (girls only) and on a Sunday 
afternoon for U14 and U15.  All sessions were well attended, thanks again to the coaches 
and volunteers who enabled so many children to play cricket. 
 
We had 116 juniors registered (excluding All Stars and Dynamos). 
 
We ran teams at U9, 2 x U11, 2 x U13, 2 x U15, U18 and U19. 
 
All Stars was run as a 4 day holiday comp during the summer holidays which wasn’t 
particularly well attended. 
 
Dynamos Cricket was run as a girls only session and again proved very popular.   
 
The U9 county wide festivals took place and we entered the Stocksfield tournament, lots of 
boys and girls enjoyed representing Tynedale for the first time. 
 
Lots of juniors played senior cricket for both Tynedale mens and ladies teams and for local 
West Tyne League clubs. It was particularly pleasing to see that 10 of the 11 players who 
played for Tynedale 1st XI on the day that they won the league and secured promotion had 
come through Tynedale’s junior teams. 
 
U11 Report 
U11's ran 2 teams competing weekly in the Northumberland Junior Cricket League. Lots great 
of new players made the step up confidently from u9s supported well by the existing u11 
squad. Highlights of the year included an away victory at Monkseaton when we had 2 less 
players and also a great performance away to South North when rain denied us a memorable 
victory. Lots to look forward to. 
 
U13 Report 
This age group had strong numbers with some talented cricketers. Again two teams played in 
the Northumberland Junior Cricket League on a weekly basis in an 11 aside format.  The 
U13s also played in the 8 aside WTL competiton. Great progress was made. 
 
U15 Report 
Two teams (U14 and U15) played in the Northumberland Junior Cricket League A Division. 
The U15s finishing 4th and the U14s finishing 8th.  Somne great games and good progress 
from all the players with lots taking the step into senior cricket playing for Tynedale and other 
local clubs.   
 
U18 and U19 
Under 18s played in the Durham Cricket Board Tyneside U18 League.  They finished in third 
place in the league winning all but 1 of their games but unfortunately a number fell victim to 
the weather or opposition conceding.  Lots of younger juniors got the opportunity to play for 
the U18s alongside the oder players which is great experience. 
 
Under 19s played three games overall with 1 win and 2 close defeats. 
 
COACHES 
 
Thanks again to all the volunteer coaches who help run training nights and matches and to all 
the young sports activators who provide invaluable help with the U9 coaching sessions. 
 
 
FINANCE 
 



	

	

The junior section is in a reasonably strong financial position.  The points to note from the 
accounts for last season are: 
 
Income £5880.40      
Expenses £7498.68   
Loss/Profit for year  (£1618.28         
 
 
Bank Balance £7,273.27 (30.9.2022)      
 
Thank you to Gina Marrow who has done a fantastic job as treasurer. 
 
J Fletcher 
Chairman 


